
My Dearest Silvia, 
I hope this letter finds you well. It has been a few days since I have written. I now find myself in the 
company of only trees and the vast wilderness. I can finally say that I have managed to get lost.

As for my travels; I set up my campsite near a small creek for the convenient access to water and As for my travels; I set up my campsite near a small creek for the convenient access to water and 
game. There was a flash flood a few nights ago and I lost my compass, matches and several cooking 
supplies. I managed to save my tent but it has sustained severe damage from the incident. For the last 
two nights I have slept under the stars, using one of my blankets as a hammock between two tress. The 
landscape and wildlife is very lovely. I have thus far been successful foraging for foo and hunting 
game. The area is populated and friendly enough to accommodate me. I brought a few books to read, one 
of them filled with short stories. Perhaps I will try my hand at writing, but for now I am preoccupied of them filled with short stories. Perhaps I will try my hand at writing, but for now I am preoccupied 
by the hunt for food.

I expected to find myself lonely, but from what I can tell I am not. I am content being this way. I 
have been teaching myself the banjo and trying to learn to play, so far it has been to no avail. Not 
sure how long I will stay here but I like the area. I will write to you again when I get the chance.

By candles and firelight I write,
Yours,
Everett


